
 

 

 
 
 
 ​Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
Please ensure that students bring togs and towel daily for swimming lessons.  Students all require their own 
individual school bag. 
 
NEEDED - EMPTY 2 LITRE PLASTIC MILK CONTAINERS FOR CAMP.​  ​We use these containers to thread on to rope for 
floatation to mark out where students can swim at the beach. 
 

It would be appreciated if the students who attended the marae noho could please pay 
$5 to the school to cover the marae koha 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday, 20th February 
- Friday, 22nd February 

School Camp: Cooper’s Beach - ​Please keep these days free!!​ All 
parents/caregivers attending camp must undergo our school’s police vetting 
procedure.  This is purely for student safety and we ask for your understanding. 
Contact the Office Administrator to begin this process. Thank you in advance. 

 
The following ink cartridges are available to collect from the school office for FREE! 

● x1 HP No.60  - Black 
● x1 HP No.60  - Tri-colour 
● x2 HP No.74XL  - Black 

● x2 HP No.75XL - Tri-colour 
● x3 HP No.75 Tri-colour 
● x3 HP No.74  - Black 

 

Room Tupu 
As mentioned in an earlier newsletter Rooms 1 & 2 have undergone a change in the way that we teach and                     
learn in the space. The open layout of these rooms means that we have the ability to work together and                    
function as one unit for the benefit of every individual in the classroom. Because of this we felt that the                    
rooms needed to come together as a single identity as opposed to being referred to as Rooms 1 & 2. After                     
consultation with students and staff the decision to find a new name that reflects the individuals in these                  
rooms was unanimous. The new name as you can see is Room Tupu, which means the beginning stages of                   
growth and development.  

 

Room 3 News 
Welcome to week 3. Over the next couple of weeks we are working hard on collaboration. There have 
been some interesting discussions during math problem solving time. As we have been selected to be part 
of a Ministry of Education pilot scheme for Careers and Aspirations Pathways, we are developing what our 
learning/career journey looks like. There will be snippets coming home over the next few weeks for you to 
discuss with your child/ren.  
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Sports News 

 
Rippa Rugby: We have Hayley-Jade for Northland Rugby coming in tomorrow to deliver a couple of Rippa 
Rugby sessions. 
We hope to have her come in a couple more times before our winter sports seasons starts. 
 
Swimming : Can parents make sure children have their swimming togs, girls with long hair have a hair tie/ 
swimming cap/ swim goggles daily, and if there’s  any reason your child is unable to swim, we need a note 
from home, or contact the school. 
 
Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information -  
www.waima.school.nz 
 

FRIDAY FUNDRAISING 
*The following items will be made available to the students for purchase on Friday’s (unless advised otherwise) 

Pie - $3 Sausage Sizzle - $2 Hot Dog  - $3 Drink - $2 

Burger - $3 Popcorn - $3 Ice-Block - $1  

Important Notice: Please inform the Office Administrator if you’d like to purchase 
stationary for your child/ren from the school. Please also let us know if you’ll be paying at 

a later date so we can update your IOU account accordingly 
 

 
Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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